
Locate the three screws 
which attach the fixture’s 
plastic front ring

Repeat mounting the 
remaining two tabs.

Remove one of the screws 
using a T-15 Torx bit.

Slide the accessory over 
the front ring so that the 
slots and metal tabs each 
align.

Find one of the mounting 
tabs included with the 
accessory you are 
mounting.

Using the mounting 
screws provided with each 
tab, fasten the accessory 
to the mounting tabs. If 
necessary, adjust the tab 
position to align the screw 
holes.

Attach the mounting tab to 
the front ring. Tighten the 
tab so that it is snug but 
still can be moved to align 
with the accessory’s 
mounting holes.

Complete the installation  
by attaching the accessory 
to the remaining two tabs. 

More at: citytheatrical.com/Products/martin-accessories
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